


Thank you for considering our thoughts.

Best Regards, 
Ken Lucchesi
Maggie Tides
Stephen Wassather
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October 10, 2018 
 
Dear Ken Lucchesi, Maggie Tides, and Stephen Wassather, 
 
Thank you for your comments regarding your enjoyment of Rancho San Antonio County Park 
and Open Space Preserve, as well as your concerns about the parking challenges there.  The 
Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District (Midpen) owns and manages the preserve, and 
manages the County Park portion (where the parking lots are) on behalf of Santa Clara County 
Parks.  Midpen is aware and concerned about the parking challenges during peak times, as well 
as the limitations on parking that have been imposed by neighboring jurisdictions, and current 
limitations on multi-modal options for accessing the park/preserve (transit, bike, pedestrian).  
Your experiences are evidence of these challenges. 
 
We understand that you believe charging a fee would alleviate some of the parking issues.  
However, Midpen manages the county park in part because our Board of Directors want to 
ensure that visitors have free access to open space preserves 365 days a year, as they do to all 
24 Midpen open space preserves that are open to the public.  We are currently evaluating 
options to address the parking constraints and promote viable multi-modal alternatives to 
access the preserve/park. 
  
With an eye toward finding solutions to these challenges, Midpen and Santa Clara County Parks 
have begun to study options in a collaborative effort with numerous other partner 
organizations, such as the cities of Cupertino, Mountain View, and Los Altos, the town of Los 
Altos Hills, the Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority, and the Santa Clara Valley Water 
District.  This collaboration is underway.  Unless you object, Midpen will retain your contact 
information as part of an interested parties list to be notified when future public meetings 
related to Rancho parking/transit solutions are held. We will also share your comments with 
these partner organizations as we discuss the parking challenges.  
  
Again, I appreciate you taking the time to send in your comments.  I am hopeful that we will be 
able to improve this situation and enable you to continue to enjoy this great regional 
park/preserve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jed Cyr, Board President 
 
CC: Board of Directors 
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